Ponta Grossa, PR, Brazil, 10th March, 2014.


Sergio Eduardo de Paiva Gonçalves
Editor-in-chief Brazilian Dental Science

Dear Editor,

We are pleased to submit the enclosed manuscript: Durability of silorane repair with silorane and methacrylate resin, as an original article for publication in the Brazilian Dental Science. This manuscript is entirely original, and it is not under review elsewhere. There is no overlap with other manuscripts that are in review. We, authors, take the responsibility for the contents of the manuscript, including review and approval of this version, and satisfy the requirements for authorship. There are no relevant financial conflicts of interest.
This study confirmed that silorane-based materials can be repaired with methacrylate restorative materials add demonstrated that regardless of the chemistry of the bonding resin used for the repair, the adhesive interface is prone to degradation after prolonged water storage.
We look forward to hearing from the journal soon.

Sincerely,

Thays Regina Ferreira da Costa, DDS, Ms, PhD student
School of Dentistry. Department of Restorative Dentistry
State University of Ponta Grossa, Paraná, Brazil
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